
     Hello Yellow Room 
Families! This year has 
just flown by, hasn’t 
it? To kick off the 
month of August 
we are starting 
with a week all 
about dinosaurs! 
We will be dig-
ging for dinosaur 
eggs, making our own 
fossils, measuring di-
nosaur bones, and 
much more. We will 
definitely be putting 
our incredible 
imaginations to 

work! 

     The second 
week is about 
the Wild West! The 
kiddos will get to 

make their own wild 
west hats, decorate a 
horse and boot, com-
plete a puzzle of a 

cowboy hat and 
boot using num-

bers, etc.   

     The third week 
is all about the cir-

cus/carnival. The 
kiddos will get to 
play various carnival 
games that incor-
porate learning 

such as count-
ing while 
playing a 
paper plate 
ring toss. We will 
also  have a lot of 

fun craft activities 
such as making a 

clown, popcorn, and 
puffy paint cotton 

candy! 

     The final week we 
will be learning about 
robots and inventions. 
We will be making 
different robots  using 
pasta and construction 
paper. We will also 
be designing our very 
own robot masks using 

stickers, markers, 
and crayons. We 
are especially 

excited for this! 

      

Ms. Diana &  
Ms. Maritza 

Yellow Room 

Letter of the Week 

8/5-8/9: R 

8/12-8/16: S  

8/19-8/23: T 

8/26-8//30: U 

T H E  A C A D E M Y  AT  M A N H A T TA N  B E A C H  

 

Closed 

Friday, August 30th  

for Institute Day 

Monday, September 2nd 

for Labor Day 

 

Water Days:  

Wednesday, August 7th 

Tuesday, August 20th   

Please remember to ap-
ply sunscreen on your 

kiddos! 

Parents! Try 
to play some imagina-
tive games at home 
with your kiddos. One 
idea is to go on a 
treasure hunt in your 
backyard.  The possi-

bilities are endless!! 

 Amazing August! 

Announcements 

Star of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

8/5-8/9: Donovan 

8/12-8/16: Kelly 

8/19-8/23: Amelia 

8/26-8//30: Shelsi 


